
  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

VILLAGE OF METTAWA 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FY23/24 

MAY 1, 2023 - APRIL 30, 2024 

 

 

A public hearing on the Village of Mettawa’s proposed FY23/24 annual budget for the fiscal year 

beginning May 1, 2023 and ending April 30, 2024 will be held by the Mayor and Board of 

Trustees of the Village of Mettawa at 7:00PM on Tuesday, April 18, 2023.  The hearing will be 

held at the Hilton Garden Inn, 26225 N. Riverwoods Blvd, Mettawa IL 60045, in the Cottonwood 

Information of the public hearing will also be posted on the Village’s website at 

www.mettawa.org. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection on the Village’s website at 

www.mettawa.org. The budget has been posted under Government, Village Financials and 

Budgets.  Residents may also provide written comments prior to the public hearing by submitting 

them to the Village Clerk, Village of Mettawa, 26225 N. Riverwoods Blvd., Suite M, Mettawa, IL  

60045 or may provide email comments by sending them to clerk@mettawa.org.  Written or email 

comments must be received before 5:00 p.m. on April 18, 2023.   

 

Published dated 28th of March 2023. 

 

 

 

Sandy Gallo 

Village Clerk 
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